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5th January 2021 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
As communicated to parents yesterday, due to the extension of school closures we have had to make                 
adjudgements to our home learning plans. 
 
Although we will still provide learning on SeeSaw and Google Classroom, we will also be providing a weekly                  
pack of printable resources to match the activities on the above platforms. ​This is only to support parents                  
that don’t have printer access. Please note that not all activities will need to be printed and this will be                    
kept to a minimum, where possible. We would encourage parents to use the learning through ICT if they                  
find themselves adequately equipped to meet the needs of their child/children. 
 
If parents opt for the pack we will ask them to come to school at a set time each Friday to pick up the pack                         
intended for the following week. Below is the link for requesting a pack of printable resources each week                  
throughout school closure. The form should be completed by ​9pm on Wednesday 6th January to allow                
time for the first set of packs to be prepared. 
 
https://forms.gle/JEv7BFPka7NGqT93A 
 
This ​Friday (8th January) we would like all parents to come to collect other items, such as maths minutes,                   
spelling booklets, pencil cases etc, that pupils may need during school closures. We will also provide a small                  
pack of resources that parents may find useful to support their child/children. 
 
Collection times for Learning Packs on Friday 8th January 
P1/2- 1:30pm 
P2/3- 1:50pm 
P3/4- 2:10pm 
P5/6- 2:30pm 
P6/7- 2:50pm 
 
If you have more than one child, please collect at the time allotted to your youngest child. 
 
As before, when collecting packs, please wear a mask and enter via the main reception door. Packs will be                   
collected in the assembly hall and exit via the fire exit door at the back of the door. We will be using a one                        
in, one out policy so please ensure you exit the hall promptly. 
 
I appreciate that we have given you a lot of information and some of that information has had to change as                     
the week has gone by but with the delayed information from the Executive and the Department of                 
Education we have been trying to operate with one hand tied behind our back. 
 
As mentioned previously the best interests of our pupils will be at the heart of any decision we make. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Bogle 

12 Cloughboy Road, Bready, Strabane, Co, Tyrone, BT820DN 
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